

# Masses For The Week

#### SATURDAY, JUNE 2

5:00 pm Bruna Castelletto R.I.P. & Gino Bevilacqua R.I.P.

- Emilia Bevilacqua

#### SUNDAY, JUNE 3

9:00 am The Intentions of the Porlier Family

- Kathleen & Bill Mullally

11:00 am The People of the Parish

#### **MONDAY, JUNE 4**

9:00 am Stella Zurawel R.I.P. - Burch Family

#### **TUESDAY, JUNE 5**

7:00 pm Samy Vandaiyar R.I.P.

- Mildred Vandaivar & Family

#### **WEDNESDAY, JUNE 6**

9:00 am In Thanksgiving for Martin

- Ngo Family

### **THURSDAY, JUNE 7**

7:00 pm Mary Tournour R.I.P.

- Bob & Joan McDonald

Linda Armstrong Brown R.I.P.

- Armstrong Family

Stella Zurawel R.I.P.

- St. John the Evangelist's C.W.L.

#### **FRIDAY, JUNE 8**

9:00 am Stanislaw & David Iskierski R.I.P.

- Family

#### **SATURDAY, JUNE 9**

9:00 am Unannounced

5:00 pm Nicola Lannutti R.I.P. &

Bernaddetta Mannella R.I.P.

- Lannutti Family

#### **SUNDAY, JUNE 10**

9:00 am The People of the Parish

11:00 am Anton MacFarlane R.I.P. &

Peduru & Anna Aseervatham R.I.P.

- Patricia MacFarlane & Family



Weekly (May 27)	\$2,295.10
ShareLife	\$7,964.60
Expenses (May 21 - May 27)	
Building Fund Expenses	\$1,082.24

Thank you for your contribution.



# Living the Gospel by the promoting mental health of kids

Jake wrote a story in his grade 7 class that made his principal worry he might harm himself. The principal called his mother and recommended she take him to see a counsellor at Catholic Community Services of York Region, a ShareLife-funded agency. While the boy was very quiet during the first session,

he eventually revealed his sadness and confusion about his parents' divorce. As the counsellor helped Jake learn how other kids respond to a family breakup, he was relieved to find out his grieving was normal. Jake started to feel much better. By donating to ShareLife, you're helping kids like Jake find healing and happiness.

More people are relying on ShareLife agencies today than ever before. We can continue offering them a helping hand if we work together. Each donation will help us reach our campaign goal.

Please make a sacrificial gift to ShareLife through your parish or sharelife.org

## **First Holy Communion Certificates**

First Holy Communion certificates are available for pick-up at the church counter, before or after Sunday Mass, until the end of June.



Sick: That, in their pain, they may know God's comforting, especially Claire Bonk, Michelina Ciociola, Carolyn DeCoste, Deanna DiLello and Franklyn Tamaya.

Deceased: That they may have the joys of eternal life in heaven, especially Stella Zurawel.

Pope's June Universal Intention: Social Networks - That social networks may work towards that inclusiveness which respects others for their differences.



## Holy Hour in Honour of **Corpus Christi this Sunday** afternoon at 2:00 p.m.

In thanksgiving and to honour our Lord in the Eucharist we will have a Holy Hour and, weather permitting, a procession this Sunday, June 3rd

beginning at 2:00 p.m. to celebrate the gift of the Eucharist which is the centre and the origin of the life of the Church.

All Eucharistic devotion is related to the sacrifice of the Mass, which perpetuates Jesus' death and resurrection. Holy Thursday actually marks the anniversary of the institution of the Eucharist. But since it comes at a time when the commemoration of Jesus' passion and death overshadows everything else, the Church has given us this feast to bring out the joyous aspect of Holy Thursday, the gift of the Body and Blood of Jesus in the Eucharist. May we always give thanks to God for this wonderful gift.

1323 "At the Last Supper, on the night he was betrayed, our Saviour instituted the Eucharistic sacrifice of his Body and Blood. This he did in order to perpetuate the sacrifice of the cross throughout the ages until he should come again, and so to entrust to his beloved Spouse, the Church, a memorial of his death and resurrection: a sacrament of love, a sign of unity, a bond of charity, a Paschal banquet 'in which Christ is consumed, the mind is filled with grace, and a pledge of future glory is given to us." - Catechism of the Catholic Church

We invite all students who made their First Holy Communion this year to join us.



The parish secretary will be on holidays starting Monday, June 11 to Monday, Closed June 18. The office will be closed and will reopen on Tuesday, June 19.

Please note: If you will need any Sacramental Certificates or pastoral reference letters during this time, please contact the office prior to Wednesday, June 6.

### **Call for Conscience 2018 An Invitation from Cardinal Collins**

Cardinal Thomas Collins, Archbishop of Toronto, recently issued a call to action in advance of the June 7 provincial election to promote palliative care, conscience rights and the protection of faith-based facilities.

His Eminence has asked Catholics to visit canadiansforconscience.ca/ontario to send a letter directly to all candidates in their riding for the June 7 election. A pre-written letter is provided which people can amend as they choose. If you did not receive Cardinal Collins' emailed letter and you would like to receive them in the future, please visit bit.ly/archtosignup. Thank you for advocating on these important issues!

### **Marygrove Camp**

Marygrove Camp is a residential camp situated on Georgian Bay, near Penetang, Ontario, Open to eligible girls ages 5 - 13, Marygrove provides an 8 day camping experience for children who may not otherwise have the opportunity to enjoy a camping adventure. Families who are experiencing financial or domestic hardship may contact the Society to determine their eligibility.

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul, Toronto Central Council, helps over 1,000 girls each summer, registering eligible campers through home visits. Each camper's holiday is fully subsidized through the generous support of an annual Camp Collection held in the parishes throughout the Archdiocese of Toronto.

Do you know a child who could benefit from this type of experience? Contact the Society of St. Vincent de Paul by phone at 416-364-5577 or by email at campinfo@ssvptoronto.ca.

Next weekend, June 9/10, there will be a second collection for Marygrove Camp. Donation envelopes are included in your box of offertory envelopes or may be found in the foyer next weekend.